
From: Jane Page Thompson <janepagethompson@gmail.com> 
To: Priester, NicoleNicolePriester@gov.sc.gov 
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 3/18/2016 8:53:46 PM

Subject: Centennial Aiken Event

Nicole,

March 31st 2016 to April 3rd is the 100th anniversary of the Aiken Horse Show.

March 31st 5:30-8 is the Sponsor Party for $1000 donors or more

April 1st 11:45-2 is the Centennial Picnic recreation of the original 1916 picnics of the founders.

April 2-3 are the luncheon days 12-3.

Aiken's Equine Heritage and prominence in the Palmetto State is a major force behind our tourist 
economy and a unique draw in our State.

We have requested a Proclamation several weeks ago, but I wanted to reiterate to you how special a 
visit from the Governor for either the party on 3/31 or Picnic on 4/1 would be for this special 100th 
celebration!

Thank you for whatever you can do to bring about a visit from the Governor and or The Proclamation 
for this historic event!

Thanks!
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